
 

  

 

3 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Term 2 – Welcome Back 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome all our young people and their families back to Kings Academy.  I hope 
that you managed to have an enjoyable, well-rested half term break. It has been a pleasure for us to witness our 
students return to the Academy, all in high spirits, and showing a great eagerness to resume their learning journey.  
 
As we embark on another busy term, we look forward to the many exciting events, opportunities, educational trips 
and visits ahead of us. Next week we will be running the Remembrance church services for each House. We are also 
honoured to be hosting the Wessex Learning Trust’s Remembrance Service on Friday 10 November 2023, during which 
we will welcome representatives from nearly twenty other local schools into Kings Academy. 
 
Over the coming weeks, we will look forward to welcoming many parents and carers through the doors of the Academy 
for Information Evenings, Parent Hubs, and Parents’ Evenings. Details of all these events are available on the school 
website and are signposted on the weekly bulletin. 
 
We also recognise that for those in Years 11 and 13, Pre-Public Examinations will take place during term. Again, 
information on examination timetables, revision and support will be shared in due course. We wish all of those taking 
these examinations the very best of luck. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and wish every one of our community a positive 
and rewarding return. Please remember, if we can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate in contacting your 
child’s Tutor or Head of House. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Wiltshire 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
  


